SAC MINUTES FOR March 13,2019



Mrs. Beitz called the meeting to order at 8:19 AM.

A motion to approve the minutes for the February 13 SAC meeting was made by Ms. Yanes and second by Ms. Ibarra.   The minutes where approved unanimously.
SIP – Stakeholder Survey is open to parents now.  This is an online only survey. The link is on our school website.  Survey must be completed by 4/4/19.
SAC Nominating committee must be selected for next year.  Jackie Gonzalez, Cristina Yanes and Gayle Swinerton volunteered to be on the Nominating Committee.  Committee will be nominating SAC Chair and co-chair.
SIP is moving to stand alone plans for schools. More info to come.
SPBP (School Positive Behavior Plan) – affected by MSD Act – due end of April 2019
The Department Head Reports in the newsletter indicate how departments are supporting the School Improvement Plan.
Departments - Members had a few minutes to review the Tequesta Trace School Advisory Council Newsletter. 
Ms. Beitz informed us that Yearbooks are now on sale.  
Junior Honor Society (JHS) is selling t-shirts for Relay for Life. The relay will be held at Cypress Bay HS on April 06.
Student/ Faculty basketball game will be held on Thursday, 03/21. Fan experience t-shirts are on sale via Online Payments.
Ms. B. Passman wanted to share the news that one of her students, H. Hill, is participating at the State Geography Bee.

Business Partner Update – Ms. Castellano will be hosting a “pre” Teacher Appreciation parfait bar on Friday, May 03rd.   
Mr. Harms informed that the Harvest Drive fundraiser will be held in May this year. The goal is to raise more than $12K.

SAF - There was nothing to report.

PTA-   Ms. Yanes reported on behalf of PTA that check finally came in for the returned Media furniture.  Also, Teacher Appreciation will be Friday, May 10.


Future Business -  Mr. Micensky stated two points:
1. Due to negotiations with different unions, District went to schools throughout the county and made budget cuts.  TTMS had $33k cut for this year.  Mr. M is shifting monies around to cover the budget cut, but this may affect normal end of year purchases.
2. Thank you to City of Weston for the blue identifying signs it placed at different areas of the school.  

Ms. Franco had two of her ESOL students present to us:   Sofia presented “IF” written by R. Kipling and Sinay whom presented “Sonnet 29” written by W. Shakespeare.   ESOL students will be participating at an Academic Presentation at Piper HS on April 29.  
The motion to adjourn the SAC meeting was made by Mr. Micensky and second by Ms. Martinez.  Motion was voted on unanimously.
SAC meeting adjourned at 8:38.  

Next SAC meeting will be March 13, 2019. 



[bookmark: _GoBack] 
